
UBC 

E association of university and .college employees 

Robin Dutton 
·catalogue Products 
Library Processing Centre 

Dear Robin, 

August 27, 1981 

I am returning the receipt for the initiation fee to you. 
The receipt is f or your records. 

I am also returning the initiation fee you forwarded to this 
office . We expect, in the near . future, that the initiation fee to be 
paid by new employees will be deducted from ·their paycheque as are 
the union dues. 

Thank you, however, for your promptness. If you have any 
questions on this or any union matter, please call the Union 
Office. 

Yours truly, 

~C9 .L~er 
Wendy G. Lymer, 
Secretary-Treasurer, 
AUCE Local One 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


